
MORA
MONKS ORCHARD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Representing, supporting and working with the local residents for a better community.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year

2019



@TweetsMORAhello@mo-ra.co

mo-ra.co/facebook www.mo-ra.co

PLANNING APP
This tool gives you an easy way to track 
all the current and recent planning 
applications within the MORA area. It’s 
simple to use and free for you to access.
www.mo-ra.co/planning

MORA AGM 2020
96 YEARS OF SERVICE  
TO THE COMMUNITY

Wednesday  
22 April 2020 

Orchard Park High School 
Orchard Way 

Croydon, CR0 7NJ

7:15pm  
Doors open for light 

refreshments at 7pm
We’re happy to take 

questions on the night or  
you can always send us  

any questions in advance
hello@mo-ra.co

Designed by Spitfire Inspire
kevinmartindesign@hotmail.com

MORA PLANNING
Recent Applications
•	16-18 Ash Tree Close
•	Pegasus (18a)  

Fairhaven Avenue
•	Land to the rear of Shirley Inn 

Public House
•	17 Orchard Avenue
•	Orchard Park High School
•	Land at Potters Close
•	151 Wickham Road

Croydon Local Plan 
Review
Croydon is reviewing its 2018 
Local Plan to tackle the climate 
emergency and address the 
housing crisis. The Issues and 
Options consultation will run 
from 8 November 2019 until 
13 January 2020.
Read our online monthly 
planning reports for more 
details.

Events Diary  
www.mo-ra.co/events
Activites and clubs  
www.mo-ra.co/activities
Handy Ad’s  
www.mo-ra.co/adverts
Short Stories  
www.mo-ra.co/stories

MORA – YOUR RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION
MORA has been representing and a part of Shirley for the past 96 years. We represent people 
who live in the Monks Orchard area. One of the oldest residents’ associations in Croydon, 
we’ve set our sights on reaching our centenary and beyond, so we can continue to protect 
where we live.

The MORA committee is made up of volunteers. We make representations to the local council 
on planning issues, and provide local updates of what's happening in our area. We could 
always do with an extra pair of hands, so we’d welcome you to join us and  put your skills to 
good use. We meet once a month, for details of our next meeting email chairman@mo-ra.co

To continue to fund our work we rely on the goodwill and continued support of local 
businesses, so please consider using them and remember to mention us. Shirley has  
changed so much over the years, some of it good and some not so good. Without a residents’ 
association there would be no one to help protect the area we love and call home. We look 
forward to representing you next year as we set our sights on reaching 100 and continuing  
our work to protect and improve our Shirley.

You can find out more about us  
on our website www.mo-ra.co 


